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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Carla Young, Systems Liaison Chair


Date:

July 1, 2015


Subject:
Year End Report
1. Workstation replacement is moving along with about half of the workstations being completed at this time.  There have been issues with equipment and the installation vendor.  As a result, a new vendor has been chosen for installation in hopes of better results.  OAG is also working on revising the BPA so monitors can be adjustable.  
2. A hardware contract was awarded in June for the upcoming Cisco 6500 Switch update.  Pilot site target is August 2015.  

3. The MMS and AMS server replacement project continues to move along well.  
4. Rollout has begun to phase-in sites for the newest workstation image, Win7.11.  

5. The rollout for IE11 has been delayed because more testing is needed.  

6. Printer refreshment has a target of FY2016.  The current Lexmark BPA has been extended through August 2015 with an extension at that time through summer 2016.

7. Despite considerable testing, DCPS Beta Release 5.0 has been delayed indefinitely.  There are plans in place to see what the next steps for DCPS should be.  

8. The upgrade to office IVT systems continues.  Most sites report successful recabling and testing.  Systems is working individually with those sites who were still having issues and trying to resolve them as quickly as possible.

